
 

 
 

 
  
February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
FRENCH WORK EXPERIENCE IN NANTES – Sunday 5 March to Saturday 11 March 2023 
 
The final instalment of £115.00 is due by Friday 24 February 2023.  Please make payment via your St Aidan’s 
ParentPay account by this date.  All payments are non-refundable.  Thank you if you have already paid this 
instalment. 
 
The parent/student meeting will be held online at 18:00 on Wednesday 22 February via Teams.  Mr Weare 
would appreciate all parents/students attending as he has important information to share with you regarding 
the trip. 

 
However, if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mr Weare on 
d.weare@staidans.co.uk. 
 
I hope your child has an enjoyable trip. 
 
Regards 

 
Tracey McDonald 
Trips Administrator 
t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk 
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